
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

On Friday, February 12th we will be holding Spirit Day at Green Brook Middle 

School. Miss Lehlbach is going to be participating in the Polar Bear Plunge on 

Saturday, February 20th, which raises money for the Special Olympics of New 

Jersey. Last year plungers raised $1.6 million and they are hoping to surpass that 

goal this year. To help raise money students can get a red stripe of colored 

hairspray during lunch that day. It will be $2 for stripes and all of the money will 

be donated to the Special Olympics of New Jersey. If your child would like their 

hair striped please return this form with $2 on February 12th. The colored 

hairspray will wash out of your child’s hair.   

 

If you would like to learn more about the Special Olympics of New Jersey or 

the Polar Bear Plunge email Miss Lehlbach at klehlbach@gbtps.org 

 

        Thank you! 

 

        Miss Lehlbach 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Student’s Name: ______________________________________ 

 

 

Grade: _____________   Date: ___________________ 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________________ 
 

http://glofnj.blogspot.com/2014/03/hiram-on-ice.html
https://specialolympicsnewjersey.wordpress.com/2010/02/26/polar-bear-plunge-postponed-until-saturday-march-6th/
mailto:klehlbach@gbtps.org

